OFFICE OF THE DEAN
FACULTY OF LAW
JAMIA MILLIA ISLAMIA, NEW DELHI- 25

Dated: 23/03/2018

NOTICE

The Workshop and Training Programme on Intellectual Property
Rights-Law, Policy and Procedures (a joint initiative of Faculty of
Law, JMI and the Indian Academy of Law and Management, New
Delhi), which was scheduled to be held on 27.03.2018 has been
rescheduled. The Workshop will now be held on 10.04.2018

(Tuesday) from 10:30 a.m. onwards in the Conference Room,
Faculty of Law.

Registration on first come first serve basis shall be open till April 9,

2018. ‘;1:5\5\\%

(Prof. Nuzhat Parveen Khan)
Dean

Copy To:

¢ All Faculty Members
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